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Elsen, Nikki

From: Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org
Subject: FW: City Administrator/Mayor

  
From: McGinnisCasey, Diane <Diane.McGinnisCasey@sheboyganwi.gov>  
Sent: Monday, September 16, 2024 5:26 PM 
To: Trane, Andrea <tranea@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: Re: City Administrator/Mayor 
  

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

  
Andrea, 
  
All is well here on the east side of the state.   
  
I know this is getting to you a little later than you wanted so I am not sure if it will be helpful now or not.   
  
One of the biggest pros of an administrator is consistency.  Regardless of elections, you have a leader 
within the organization that can provide continuation of vision while elected officials change.  The other 
big advantage is you have a boss that is over department heads (outside of elected positions) that can 
address problems with individual department heads and between department heads.  The budget 
process was also easier with an administrator because he/she has the final say on what is presented to 
council.  This simplified the process greatly. 
  
On the flip side, one of the largest challenges is when the Mayor and Administrator do not agree.  Then as 
a department head it can be difficult to navigate when you are receiving conflicting direction.  At a 
minimum you need to educate the council and mayor on their roles and ultimately everyone needs to 
understand that employees report to the administrator and not elected officials.  If you don't have a 
strong person in the administrator role, this would be very difficult to navigate.   
  
Those are some high level thoughts.  If you want more, let me know. 
  
Thanks, 
  
  
Diane McGinnis-Casey 
Director, Planning and Development 
City of Sheboygan 
920-459-3383   


